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29/11/2024  11:52:042024/4913/P COMMNT David Magliano I have no objection to the proposed works in principle, but I recommend the front line of the front extension is 

aligned with the equivalent extension of the neighbouring property (13 Buckland Crescent) to maintain 

symmetry and visual harmony.

The relationship between the proposed extension and the neighbouring property is not explicit on the 

submitted drawings, but I believe this is a reasonable stipulation to preserve the character of the area.
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